
January 2022

Dear friend of Divine Child -

On Saturday, April 2, 2022 over 500 individuals in our Divine Child Parish and School community will participate in 
the 31st Annual Divine Child Auction.  The Auction is our BIGGEST FUNDRAISER of the year, bringing in $140,000 
annually to support important educational initiatives for our high school and elementary school. The success of this event 
depends upon the generous support of businesses and community partners like you. 

This year auction funds will be set aside to complete our active Healthy Minds, Healthy Bodies campaign. Signifi cant 
progress has been made on the campaign, and the high school weight room and elementary school renovations 
are nearing completion. Yet, we still need help to bring to life our vision of transforming the high school library into a 
collegiate-style library and media center.

If you can, please consider sponsoring our event or donating an item or gift card. In return, we will 
promote your business with our nearly 1,500 students and their families as well as our over 2,000 
parishioners.

This event is only a success because of the generosity and hard work of our community - and that includes you! Please 
see the enclosed forms for specifi cs on each sponsorship level and benefi ts, as well as how to make a tax-deductible 
donation. Thank you in advance for your generosity and support of Divine Child Catholic Schools.

Warm Regards,

Colleen Johnson ‘00
Director of Advancement
313-216-0893 direct line
cjohnson@divinechild.org

DC Advancement | 1055 N. Silvery Lane | Dearborn, MI 48128 | 313-216-0891 | advancement@divinechild.org
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